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REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

BUREAU OF CUSTOMS

28 November 2018

CUSTOMS MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR
NO. _X54 - 20I9

To:  All Deputy Commissioners
All Directors and Division Chiefs
All District/Port Collectors
And Others Concerned

Subject: Notice to Stakeholders Issued by the Presidential
Commission on Visiting Forces

Attached is the facsimile copy of the NOTICE TO STAKEHOLDERS
issued by the Secretariat of the Presidential Commission-on Visiting Forces
(PCVF) informing that ' MR. KRITZMAN CABALLERO is no longer connected
nor affiliated with the Commission effective 15 November 2018.

Further, the PCVF informs that all correspondence and communication
addressed to them may be sent to their email address at
pevi@malacanang.qov.ph. Any transaction entered into with Mr. Caballero will
not be honored by the Commission.

For your information and guidance.

For record purposes, please confirm the dissemination of this circular
throughout your offices within fifteen (15) days from recejpt\hereof.
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South Harbor, Gate 3, Port Area, Manila 1099 .Tel. Nos.:917-3200 (3201 to 3205) (CRMS)
Website: www.customs.gov.ph . E-mail: info@customs.gov.ph (CRMS)




@ffice of the Presivent

PRESIDENTIAL COMMISSION ON VISITING FORCES

NOTICE TO STAKEHOLDERS

The PCVF wishes to inform your Office that Mr. Kritzman Caballero is no longer
connected nor affiliated with the Commission effective 15 November 2018.

Please note that all correspondence and communication addressed to the
Commission may be sent to its email address, pevf@malacanang.gov.ph. Any
transaction entered into with Mr. Caballero will not be honored by the PCVF.

Thank you.

PCVF Secretariat
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